
President’s Message
We had a good meeting this week with a couple of drug
pushers... uh, salesmen... giving us the spill on why drug prices
are so high, what drug companies spend on research and
development, and other interesting things. (I had to get the drug
pusher jab in because they made an anti-trial lawyer comment)
(ha ha!) Thanks to Scott for letting us in on a little bit of the
reason our drugs are so expensive these days.

Don't forget about our annual Christmas Party which, thanks to
the hard work of former President Reggie Belcher, will take
place on Monday, Dec. 13th at 6:30pm at Chestnut Hills Planta-
tion. We will have a map available for those that do not know
how to get there.

We don't have a meeting this next week, and that our next
meeting will be on Dec. 6th. I look forward to seeing you then!
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Membership Dinner
January 31

We need names of three good prospects from every
member in time for mailing of invitations by early
January.   Last year’s effort was quite successful
under Dan Felker’s leadership and again we need and
expect your help by personally inviting and encourag-
ing your prospects to attend.  Please see the Membership Sociogram attachment .
This is a tool to help define good prospects.  Though this form is provided by
Sertoma International, it’s still possibly helpful.

Speakers
& Events

November
22-25 Help Sell Turkeys!

29 No Meeting
5th Monday

December
6 Susan Walvius

Head Coach~Lady 
Gamecock Basketball

13 Christmas Party
6:30 @ Chestnut Hills

20 Dr. Donen Davis
Plastic Surgeon

January
31 Membership Dinner

Christmas Party~ December 13
Chestnut Hills Plantation

Directions:  I-26 to Piney Grove  Rd. to left on
Piney Woods, which becomes Lost Creek Drive
when it crosses Broad River Rd.   Go straight  on
Lost Creek, less than 3 Miles until you see the
Clubhouse on the right next to the lake.
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Business Meeting
The Editor gave the Invocation & Pledge of Allegiance.

Thanksgiving & Christmas~Turkeys & Hams:  Please remember to
help Bill Reamer as his Optimist Club sells Turkey & Hams now through
Thanksgiving.  We will also help them over Christmas, December 15 thru
24  We will pick a Sertoma Day.  Come to the Scottish Rite Temple
adjacent to Greenlawn Cemetery any time from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  Join
this delicious tradition that raises a ton for charity.  Tickets for sale from
Chris Weston for $30.

Coaches Corner: Final 2004 Edition
Coach Belcher skipped town, the final USC insult!  Todd
Lewis exclaimed that “at 29 to 7, the Tigers stuck it to us
again! Our offense wasn’t awful, it was God-awful, broken up
by 10 minutes of chaos.  We don’t deserve the Independence
Bowl.”

Coach Sutker said he thought the ACC officials were the
worst, but the SEC officials win the prize.  By letting both
teams slide with late hits, it
precipitated the 4th quar-
ter fight.  “In the 60’s I was

told CU should fear Paul Dietzel.  In
the 70’s, Jim Carlen, 80’s Joe Morri-
sion, 90’s Lou Holtz.  USC pays top
dollar for big-name coaches.  Bring
‘em on!

Membership Directory:  New mem-
bers please get with me after our
meetings to have your picture taken for the Directory.  We will update
and get the new pages to our members.  Also remember that member
information is available on the website: Columbiasertoma.org.
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Guest
Glenn Barber

Guest of Chris Weston

Sergeant @ Arms Report
38 Members and 1 guest attended.

The $109.30 Rollover Pot was LOST!
by Rick Gregory


